10	5 Fe	hrı	ıar	v 2	N 1	q
1.	, , ,	บเ	uai	v۷	UJ	. –

Dear Parents and Carers,

In preparation for the Children's Cancer Run, Miss White and Miss Watson will be holding running club during the spring and summer term on a Tuesday night 3.15pm-4.00pm for the children in Years 2 to 4 who will be running the 3 or 5 mile course.

Please note that children will only be given a place at running club if the letter stating you have signed up for the Children's Cancer Run 2019 is returned to school. Mrs Carr will be sorting out places at this club following normal club procedures.

To help with 'training', we are also looking for a few parent volunteers to take part in this club.

School will be in touch to confirm your support as this will be dependent on numbers of children attending the running club. If you are able to help please return form below by Friday 1st March.

	_		
νi	nd	rega	rdc
N	пu	וכצמ	ıus

Ars Turner	
Deputy Head Teacher	

Parent Volunteer for the Running Club

I would like to express an interest in helping at the running club on a Tuesday night from 3.15pm-4.00pm. I understand that school will be in touch to confirm

Spring 2		Summer 1		
Date	Help?	Date	Help?	
Tuesday 12 th March		Tuesday 30 th April		
Tuesday 19 th March		Tuesday 7 th May		
Tuesday 26 th March		Tuesday 14 th May		
Tuesday 2 nd April				

Tuesday 2 rd April		
Name:		
Child's name:	Class:	
Contact number:	Email address:	